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Docket No. 50-244

AUG I 0 I98<

Rochester Gas and Electric Corporation
ATTN: Mr. Roger W. Kober

Vice President
Electric and Steam Production

49 East Avenue
Rochester, New York l4649

Gentlemen:

Subject: 10 CFR 50.54 guality Assurance Program Description
Change Review for R. E. Ginna Nuclear Power Plant

In accordance with the requirements of 10 CFR 50.54, your letter dated June 9,
1984 forwarded to us Revision No. 9 of the equality Assurance Program descrip-
tion for the operation of R. E. Ginna Nuclear Power Plant.

We have reviewed this revision and find the changes to be acceptable with the
following reservations We note that Figure 2-1 depicting your organizational
structure reflects proposed Amendment Number 63 to your technical specifica-
tions. Should this proposed amendment not be approved by the NRC the figure
may require correction. This item was discussed by Mr. G. Napuda of our staff
with you and Mr. K'. Easterbrook of your staff on July 13, 1984. A number of
minor editorial comments were also provided you at that time.

The effectiveness of your gA program implementation will continue to be the
subject of our routine Region I inspections. If you have any questions
concerning the above please contact Mr. George Napuda of our staff at
215-337-5314.

Sincere]y
u; iginal sisnod Bl

4'.F

homas T. Martin, Director
Division of Engineering and

Technical Programs

CC:
Harry H. Voigt, Esquire
Michael Slade
Central Records (3 copies)
Director, Power Division
Public Document Room (PDR)
Local Public Document Room (LPDR)
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
NRC Resident Inspector
State of New York
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bcc:
Region I Docket Room (with concurrences)
Senior Operations Officer (w/o encls)
DPRP Section Chief
G. Napuda
S.Ebneter
Licensing Assistant

RI:DETP
Napuda/djh

8/ P/84

RI: DETP
Ebneter

8/ JO/84
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